
 
 

“Step Aside For Our Bulldog Pride!” 
NHS Principal Update 5/25/2023 

 
 

Message From Our Principal: 
We are experimenting with an easy way to get information out to parents.  In many cases we will text 
you a short link that brings you to our NHS Update for more information.  This page will include a 
weekly calendar, athletic events, reminders, and hopefully some cool pictures highlighting our 
accomplishments as a school.  I hope this is useful and welcome your feedback.   
 
Today we end another school year and start planning for next year with the goal of making it our best.  
We are so very proud of our staff and students and all that was accomplished.  It was an amazing 
year of huge academic and personal growth for our students.  We thank you for your efforts and 
continued support!   
 
As we celebrate the Class of 2023, we are reminded that it truly takes a village to raise a child and 
that everyone in our community has touched their lives in some way.  Thank you for loving and 
supporting our youth. 
Mr. Jackman 
 
 



 

Graduation: 
Graduation will be held Sunday May 28, 1:00 in the NHS Gymnasium.  Graduates should arrive at 
11:00 for pictures.  We look forward to recognizing each graduate and celebrating their success and 
perseverance.   
 
 
Parent Meeting: 
We will have a parent meeting on Thursday, June 1, 6:00pm in the auditorium to share information 
about the 2023-24 school year including the possibility of a 7 period day.    
 
 
NHS Construction Update: 
This summer Nyssa HIgh School’s main building will be under construction to replace the roof and to 
update the HVAC system.  Our building was built in 1976 and will greatly benefit from these updates.  
Starting Tuesday May 30th our NHS office will be in the choir room.  If you need to come see us, 
please use the regular high school parking lot and use the main gym/auditorium entrance.  We 
appreciate your patience this summer as we  
 
Senior Reminders: 

All graduating seniors need to be at the auditorium by 11 am, no exceptions! Plan to be dressed 
nicely in dresses and slacks. No flip flops or dirty boots.  
 
For those of you who responded and are going to LAGOON. Make sure you bring $$$ CASH $$$ for 
food and drinks. The bus will leave promptly at 4:30AM on Monday morning. Do not be late.  
 
Diplomas will be available to pick up starting June 12th - 16th. We will be stationed in the Choir room 
due to construction. Enter through the gym foyer doors.  
 

 


